
Self Postgraduate Program Review (Self- PGPR) – Dated June 20th to June 21st 2024 

 

The Self Post Graduate Program Report (PGPR) was conducted from June 20, 2023, to June 
21, 2023, with the participation of two distinguished external experts. Dr. Saeed Ahmed Abro, 
Director of the Quality Enhancement Cell (QEC) at Sukkur IBA, and Mr. Raheel Noor Chandio, 
Deputy Director at Peoples University of Medical and Health Sciences (PUMS), Nawabshah, 
were invited to evaluate the Post Graduate Program. Their expert assessment played a 
crucial role in reviewing the program’s strengths and areas for improvement, providing 
valuable insights for enhancing academic quality and ensuring alignment with institutional 
standards. The two-day event was productive and essential for ensuring the continued 
excellence of the postgraduate offerings. 


